
COMMUNITY NOTICE 
 
Natoaganeg First Nation 
Housing Department 
 

 

The Natoaganeg Housing Department has partnered with NB Power to bring the 

Community Outreach Program to Natoaganeg (Eel Ground).  

Starting Monday March 25th, 2019 our housing maintenance crew will be going to 

each home to install energy efficient upgrades. (LED light bulbs, Shower Heads, 

Faucet Aerators, and Pipe Insulation.)  

The program is free and available to all community residents.  

If you have any further questions or concerns please contact the Housing 

Department. 

 

Wela’lioq, 

 

Mark Metallic, PTech 

Housing Technologist 

 

*** If you would not like to participate, please contact the  

Band Hall Receptionist: 1 (506) 627-4600 

 to have your home removed from the program list. *** 


